
September 12, 2016 

 

Dear Middle School Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to our first Monday of the year! 

We are off to a great start this year. I am honored with the opportunity to be a member of this 

community, and want to extend a huge thanks to the students, teachers and staff for their pivotal role 

in making ASA the family it is. We Are One! 

Attached you will find a map reviewing the car line procedures for the end of the day pick up here at 

the Middle School. Thanks for all your help in making this process go smoothly. 

If you have questions regarding the car line, or anything else, please stop in or send me a message I 

am looking forward to an awesome 2016-2017 school year! 

God bless, 

 

 

Our Community Partner of the week is: 

Carstar 

 

ASA Sponsors and Community Partners financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize 

them whenever possible. 

 

mailto:agiroux@asagr.org
http://www.carstar.com/


If you are picking up at the middle school:  

       

 

1) Park in the red line if you exit at 4 Mile. 

2) Park in the yellow line if you exit at Assumption to Elmdale. 

3) First two cars stop at the end of the red and yellow arrows.  

4) No cars move until all students are loaded. (Similar to the Elementary Campus.) 

5) If you need to come into the school park in the island between the school and ball field 

(circled in green.) 
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